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Q&U - Issue 9

In response to one of the points raised in the feedback, I have decided not to ask any questions in this edition. Apparently, some of you still have a backlog of questions to be answered, so I thought I would give everyone a chance to catch up!

You might gather from this that the general consensus was that the we should extend the frequency of the newsletter and in future we will be sending it out on a monthly basis. The aim will be in future to send it out in the first week of the month, so you should receive the next one early in June.

Top Tip

Do you know that PCTs have Board meetings that are open to the general public? If you are having difficulty engaging with your PCT or would like to ask specific questions of your local PCT you might want to attend such a meeting and raise specific questions. For example, you might want to know how they intend to implement the new Department of Health Low Vision Standards. Link to these: http://snipurl.com/1k0zl
Once again, we are keen to give individual LVSCs advice about how to use this approach effectively. Contact us if you would like some specific help with this.

Updates

Disability and Transition:

A report has recently been published focusing on issues effecting young disabled people in their transition from children’s to adult services. The Commission for Social Care Inspection (CSCI) report “Growing up matters: better transition planning for young people with complex needs” looks in particular at the views and experiences of young people who have been placed in residential care outside their home area. Many of the issues are familiar such as inadequate commissioning of services, problems with co-ordination and lack of planning. On a positive note CSCI is committed to monitoring the performance of councils and it will be reporting on progress.

Link: http://urlsnip.com/748880 

Thomas Pocklington Trust Research Findings and Occasional Paper:

You may have come across Thomas Pocklington Trust as a provider of housing, care and support services for people with sight loss. As well as these activities, they commit resources and funding (around £600,000) to various research activities.  I have just received notification of two documents that may be of particular interest. One is an occasional paper looking at sight loss and dementia and the other a research paper investigating hearing and sight loss. Both these can be found on their website: http://snipurl.com/1k0zw
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